
 

       

    
  

22nd September 2025 
 
MMY.JCP.003 STEM  
 
Dear Families 
 
Are you a Year 11 student interested in a career in the STEM industry? Join The Young Professionals 
for a virtual exclusive event with 6 of the world's leading STEM companies, designed to give you 
insights into the industry, work experience, and apprenticeship programmes. We will be running 
workshops in breakout rooms and giving you the chance to network and build up your professional 
network with leaders from across the industry. 
 
Companies Attending: 

• Spectris PLC 
• National Grid 
• NESO 
• BDO 
• Wates 
• RAF 

 
Participating in an event such as this will not only allow you to learn more about the industry, but it 
will also give you a unique opportunity to gain valuable experience that will be beneficial for adding 
value to your CV and LinkedIn profile. This will show employers that you are proactive and looking to 
develop your skillset before entering the workplace, which can help you to be recognised as an 
ambitious and motivated individual as well as allowing you to stand out from other students. 
 
Please sign up for this incredible opportunity using the registration link below. After the event, you 
will receive a certificate that you can use on your CVs and any job applications. 
 
Register here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/N8YWXYD 
 
You will be asked to confirm the school head of careers, please use email m.mylrea@stowhighcom 
and your child’s head of years email. Year 10 is Miss Hart o.hart@stowhigh.com and Year 11 is Mrs 
Goss n.goss@stowhighc.om 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch and we hope to see you there! Do not forget to add 
this to your Unifrog account and let me know that you are taking part m.mylrea@stowhigh.com 
 
Kind regards 
 

Melenie Mylrea  
 
Careers Support Officer 
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